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Diary Dates 
   

January 

3rd Return to school 

4th  Class 2 start  

Swimming 

February 

9th  Disco –  

Infants/Pre-School – 

5.30-6.30pm 

Juniors – 6.35–7.45pm 

10th  End of half term 

20th  Return to school 

21st  Class 1 start Gym 

March 

2nd World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

 

As we end 2016, I would like to say thank you to the 

children who have continued to work hard this year.  

They really do make our school a special place to be 

and it has been great to see the way in which they 

have embraced our values.  Their positive mindset 

towards their work and fantastic attitude to learning 

have been observed by many visitors to the school 

and we are very proud of them all.   

Thank you to the staff, old and new (!) who have 

continued to show commitment to the children in our 

care and the Governors who have worked to ensure 

that the children are happy and successful. 

Finally, thank you to you, the parents and carers, for all 

your support of the children and our school.  On behalf 

of us all, have a wonderful Christmas and a very happy 

New Year. 

 

 

 



 

 


